
CPC Monthly Meeting 

September 29, 2021 

Treasurer Report 

Submitted by Bernadette Flynn 

 

• The current bank balance is $4003.81 and the account has been reconciled 

through August 31, 2021. 

• There has been no activity in the account for the month of August. 

• Please refer to attached budget report to see the actual budget for the 

2020-2021 school year and the proposed budget for the 2021-2022 school 

year. 

 

Thank you. 

 


